
Performance Shagya-Arabian Registry 
Board Meeting  
June 4, 2022 
 

Members Present- Jen, Marty, Nicole, Holly, A.J. and Coleen.  

7:05pm CST Meeting called to order  

This is a special meeting held to discuss the 2023 inspection.   

A.J. Begins the discussion on the feasibility of holding the inspection with the rising costs of 
transportation for the judges. For an inspection with 8 horses participating the fees are $2400 
to cost of a plane ticket from the Germany this week is about $2800. This inspection will lose 
money. There are limited funds in the PShR account. To run an inspection we have to be aware 
that we may spend a big portion of the funds in our account.  

Marty points out that there are 2 things the Club should be spending money on Inspections and 
the awards program and we need to focus on this part of our registry. She suggests using at 
least one ISG or Breed judge that lives in the US.  

Everyone agrees that inspections need to be held and it is decided to carry on with the 
planning.  

Linda and Jen sent lots of information this week about what kinds of things are needed to hold 
an inspection.  

The Washington inspection is expected to have more horses so they will have the weekend 
dates. Judges will fly into Spokane and Friday May 12th do the inspection on Saturday and 
Sunday and fly out on Tuesday. Nicole will ask the Illinois participants if they prefer the dates 
before or after Washington. Nicole will also be in contact with Judit to plan her availability. A 
formal inspection chairperson will be appointed at a later meeting.   

738pm CST Meeting adjourned.  

 

 


